
T H EMemorial Park
E A S T  F E R R I S2023

October 8th, 2023

Municipality of East Ferris

25 Tailefer Road

Corbeil, ON P0H 1K0

Attention: Greg Kirton

Re: The Memorial Park

Hi Greg

After 20 years the vision of a Cenotaph and Memorial Park for East Ferris has been realized and our 

work is done!

Effective September 15th, 2023, we have dissolved the Memorial Park Committee and our associated 

volunteer group will be retiring at the end of the season after closing up the park for winter.

Frank Corbeil, one of the founding members of this project and one of our longest standing committee 

members, has volunteered to continue adminstering the Cenotaph engraved paver program.

Those of us currently on the committee speak for the many volunteers involved with this project over the

years when we say, ‘we are very proud of our Memorial Park and ever impressed by what can be accomplished 

by community volunteers with a shared vision’.

Should you have questions as the municipality moves into administering and maintaining the park please

reach out, we are available to assist in any way we can.

Sincerely

The East Ferris Memorial Park Committee

and Volunteer Group

Frank Corbeil

Nancy Dobson

Lynne Guillemette

Audrey Hillman

Catherine Howard

Mike Johnston

Carolyn Lucier

Moira McKenzie

Gisele Reed

Nancy Vandenakker


